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Tuesday 5th July 2022 
 
 

Transition and end of term 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
 
Starting this week and over the remaining 3 weeks of term, your children will be visiting their new 
classrooms and meeting their new teachers in preparation for September. These sessions will take 
place every Tuesday afternoon. On the final one, Tuesday 19th July, we invite you to come in and 
meet your child’s new teacher after school, enabling everyone to get to know each other before the 
start of another exciting year. Your child will let you know who their new teacher is this afternoon. 
Please collect your children from their usual collection points.   
 
In addition to this, end of year school reports are due to be sent out to you on Friday 15th July. Please 
look out for these in your child’s book bag.  
 
If you have any questions about this transition, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Allison Collis 
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